
 
 

 

 

 

 

Decision taken by:  Ward Member for North Downs East –  

Councillor Stuart Peall 
 
Subject:  Elham Valley Walkers 
 

Executive/non-executive decision:  Non-executive 
 

Date decision taken: 01 October 2020  

 

 
Name and address of applicant(s): 
 
Chris Burrows 
1 New Inn Cottages 
High Street 
Elham 
Canterbury 
Kent 
 
Name and description of project: 
 
Elham Valley Walkers - Upgrading of two walk information boards in Elham. 

Printing of information graphics onto PVC sheet and replacement of clear perspex 
(existing sheets are damaged) 
 
DECISION: 

To provide funding of £348 to the above project. 

 

 

 

Reason for decision: 

Benefits to the community will be twofold – firstly, and in keeping with the Parish 
Council’s wellbeing activities, to encourage more local people to walk and thereby 
benefit from the exercise, improvement in physical and mental health and general 
experience of nature and the great outdoors. It is also anticipated that the 
information on the noticeboards and online will encourage new visitors to the village 
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and improve their experience while they are here, bringing economic benefit to local 
businesses - this objective is related to our membership of the national 
‘Walkers are Welcome’ organisation. 

 

Declarations or disclosable pecuniary interest/any other significant interest:  

None 
 

 
The decision set out above was made by me.  
 
Signed:   

      1st October 2020      
 
Councillor Stuart Peall  
Ward – North Downs East 

 

 

 


